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Comment Set C33 

 
From: Max Mauk [mailto:chicknmax@strahanmauk.com] 
Sent: Tue 1/22/2008 10:14 AM 
To: Mosley, Juralynne B. 
Subject: New Power Lines 

We are currently residents and home owners in Sun Lakes in Banning and  we are opposed to 
the new power lines being installed above ground. 
  
Max and Mary Lou Mauk 
2019 Melbourne Circle 
Banning, Ca. 92220 
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October 2008 3C-105 Recirculated Final EIR 

Responses to Comment Set C33 –  
Max and Mary Lou Mauk  

C33-1 Your opposition to the Proposed Project has been noted. The Environmentally Superior 
Alterative has been re-evaluated and is identified in the Recirculated Draft EIR, Section E 
(July 2008) as the Proposed Project. Please see General Response GR-1 for a discussion 
regarding the change in determination of the Environmentally Superior Alternative. 

 

 


